## NOTICE REGARDING SUSPENSION OF TRACE SERVICES

## NEBRASKA STATE PATROL CRIME LABORATORY

Dear Allied Law Enforcement Partners:

Our Trace Analyst has departed our laboratory to pursue an outside professional opportunity, and we wish her well. However, this departure will cause us to suspend the following testing services as of December 2, 2021.

- Fire Debris/Accelerants
- Explosives
- Primer Gunshot Residue

Please feel free to contact the Nebraska State Patrol Crime Laboratory for information regarding other resources that may be available to perform these types of tests for your agency.

Sincerely,

Pam Zilly State Patrol Crime Laboratory Director